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Unificationists Reverends Jeddie and Elma King have been busy with outreach in Kissimmee
Florida. They recently held a four hour Divine Principle workshop on April 18, 2015. Reverends
Emmanuel and Victorine Souck, other local Unificationists, brought their friends and guests for the
workshop.

There were several presentations given with one on the Fall of Man and on God as our Heavenly Parent,
which Pastor Leslie, one of the guests, was inspired to learn about and promised to return to hear more.
The workshops with the Kings are always a family affair. Participants were delighted to be serenaded by
some of the children present during lunch with a rendition of “This Little Light of Mine.”

Just before the workshop, the Kings met with a woman who they have been in contact with for a long
time. After spending a couple of hours with her, they encouraged her to ask God who True Parents are.
The next day, they visited the woman again, and she said she had been up very late the night before
reading her Bible and praying to God. They are hopeful that she will attend the next workshop.

The Kings are always looking for ways to connect with others in the community. Towards the end of the
workshop, the Kings invited their lawn caretaker to come in and join them. He enthusiastically answered
a question presented on the screen, “Why didn’t God interfere in the fall of Adam and Eve?” with a talk
about free will.

Later on, another guest who was introduced to True Parents in 2012, invited the group to his new home to
celebrate his wife’s citizenship and a recent cancer free diagnosis. The Kings look forward to bringing
him and his family to a similar workshop in the future.






